
 

                                                                                                                                                                              

 
20th November 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

Pantomime – Wednesday 10th January 2024 Cinderella 
 
 

We are hoping to arrange a whole school trip to the pantomime in Milton Keynes in January, this will be a 
matinee performance of Cinderella. We will be accessing the Theatre during one of their relaxed sessions. 
These sessions are perfect for people with learning or sensory disabilities. They will get to see the same 
show but with a little less noise, bright lights and lowered special effects. There will also be a ‘chill out’ area 
available during the performance which young people can access if required. 
 
The show runs from 13.00-15.30 so there will need to be a later collection arranged, from either the 
Theatre at 15.30 or the school at 16.15 
 
The cost of the pantomime ticket is covered by the school. 
 
Confirmed arrangements will be advised to you as soon as I have further details. 
 
Please can you confirm your young person’s interest in this trip by Thursday 23rd November, by email to 
Elaine.burns@cambiangroup.com or by returning the slip below. This will allow us to book the tickets at a 
reduced rate.  
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Josh Mayer 
Assistant Principal and Personal Development 
 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Pupil’s Name _____________________ 
 
I would like _________________ to go to the pantomime on 10/01/2024 
 
I acknowledge the later collection time and will pick my child up from the theatre at 15.30 or from  
school at 16.15  (indicate as appropriate) 
 
 
Signed _____________________________ Parent/carer 
 
Date ___________________ 
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